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CRIMINAL JUSTICE INFORMATION  
SYSTEMS BOARD ADDITIONAL MEMBER 
 
House Bill 4818 as introduced 
Sponsor:  Rep. Ryan Berman 
Committee:  Communications and Technology 
Complete to 5-20-20 
 
SUMMARY:  

 
House Bill 4818 would amend the C.J.I.S. Policy Council Act to require the governor to 
add an additional member to the Criminal Justice Information Systems Board. 
 
The Criminal Justice Information Systems Board was created by Executive Order No. 
2011-71 and consists of 22 members representing various offices, departments, and 
associations across Michigan. The bill would effectively increase the number of members 
serving on the board to 23. 
 
The bill would direct the Consumer Data Industry Association to submit to the governor a 
list of three names. Within six months after that, the governor would have to choose one 
of the listed individuals to serve as an additional member on the board. The new member 
would serve for a four-year term and could be reappointed. A vacancy on the board of a 
member appointed under this new section would be filled in the same manner.  
 
Proposed MCL 28.212a 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
House Bill 4818 would have no fiscal impact on the state or on local units of government. 
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 
deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
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